
TUESDAY, MAY 1 
9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: May Day 
Lower Level Meeting Room I 
 
TUESDAY, MAY 1 
5:30 p.m. 
TLPLF Spring Fling 
Reiter Center 
 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 2 
1:30—2:30 p.m. 
Knitting Group: ALL WELCOME  
Northwoods Reading Room 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 3 
8:30-9:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Camping 
Sugar Camp 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 8 
9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Mother’s Day 
Lower Level Meeting Room I 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 8 
4:00 p.m. 
Library Board Meeting 
Lower Level Meeting Room II 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 9 
1:30—2:30 p.m. 
Knitting Group: ALL WELCOME  
Northwoods Reading Room 

THURSDAY, MAY 10 
8:30-9:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Mother’s Day 
Sugar Camp 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 15 
9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Graduation 
Lower Level Meeting Room I 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 16 
1:30—2:30 p.m. 
Knitting Group: ALL WELCOME  
Northwoods Reading Room 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 17 
8:30-9:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Graduation 
Sugar Camp 

 
FRIDAY, MAY 18 
10:15—11:30 a.m. 
Library Limo 
Orchard Estates 

 
MONDAY, MAY 21 
11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Library Limo 
Reiter Center 

 

MONDAY, MAY 21 
1:00 p.m. 
Genealogy Society Meeting 
Lower Level Meeting Room I 
 
TUESDAY, MAY 22 
9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Story Hour: Field Trip to  
Children’s Museum 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 22 
6:30 p.m. 
“Books the Other Channel” 
Water For Elephants 

  by Sara Gruen 
Lower Level Meeting Room II 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 23 
1:30—2:30 p.m. 
Knitting Group: ALL WELCOME  
Northwoods Reading Room 

 
SATURDAY, MAY 26 
9 a.m.—12:00 p.m.  
Friends of the Library Book Sale 
Lower Level Meeting Room I 

 
MONDAY, MAY 28 
LIBRARY CLOSED 
Memorial Day 
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       The Demmer Library recently received a donation from the Three Lakes Genealogical Society for 
a membership to the New England Historic Genealogical Society’s (NEHGS) research site. Access to 
the site is available only at the library and only on the library’s public use computers. These include 
the three “internet” computers in the main part of the library and the “genealogy research only” 
computer in the Local History and Genealogy Room. Researchers cannot access the site with their 
laptops through our wireless connection. Whenever possible, family researchers should use the 
computer in the Local History and Genealogy Room, since the time limit for that computer is one hour, rather than the half 
hour limit on the three public access computers.  
       When accessing the NEHGS website, which is called NewEnglandAncestors.org, users should go to the Demmer home 
page and look on the right hand side of the page under “Online Resources.” Click on the “Genealogy Resources” link. 
Clicking on the link will bring the user to a list of research links available through the Demmer Library. The second link 
listed on the page is for the New England Historic Genealogical Society. Clicking on that link will lead to the search page for 
the site. The site should be ready for searching . If the site asks for a username and password, please ask the librarian at the 
front desk for assistance.  
       The membership also includes the Society’s two periodicals, New England Ancestors magazine and 
The New England Historical and Genealogical Register. Watch for them to appear on our periodical shelf 
soon. 
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      Son of acclaimed western writer, Wayne Overholser; Stephen 
now prefers a quiet life with his wife and children. He has written 
over twenty three novels. 
      Stephen Overholser is a winner of the Spur Award from the 
Western Writers of America.  
 

The Demmer Library Has the following  
Steven Overholser titles available in our collection: 

Fire In The Rainbow 
Shadow Valley Rising  �   Night Hawk 

West of the Moon  �   Double Cross 
Dark Embers at Dawn  

Chasing Destiny  
 

Not What You Are Looking For?  
Ask one of our friendly front desk people 

to find another title for you  
from one of our participating libraries. 
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“Light and liberty go together.”  

 
 
       The Library of Congress announced that this week it has launched its first blog ever! This just shows how important the internet 
has truly become to all businesses and in effect, our culture. The Library of Congress celebrated its 207 birthday this week. The first 
blog posted was titled “What Hath God Wrought” a reference to the first words ever transmitted electronically, by Samuel Morse in 
1844. “It is an inescapable fact that the Internet is redefining at an accelerating rate how we get information and interact,” Raymond 
writes. “And if you’re reading this, then you probably know how blogs are an intrinsic part of that larger medium. The Library of 
Congress knows it too.” The immediate plan, that of course is subject to funding, is to keep all of the blogs so that they can be 
accessed as yet another resource. 
       So, with more than 22 million items available online from the Library of Congress, it is clear that they intend to reach the 
people (of all ages) for years to come.  
 

http://www.loc.gov/blog/ 
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A sequel to the movie The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants is set to 
begin production, by Alcon and Warner Bros., in Greece this June.  
 
All four actresses from the first movie: America Ferrera, Blake Lively, 
Amber Tamblyn and Alexis Bledel are in talks to return for the second film. 

      It seems that even a president of the United States has feelings, stress with 
co-workers and even problems with their kids! President Ronald Reagan is no 
different. This month in The Reagan Diaries by HarperCollins, we can get an 
inside view of one of the most popular presidents of our time.  
      Douglas Brinkley was granted exclusive access to diaries, which allowed 
him to present much of the information from the personal diaries that Ronald 
Reagan kept during his eight years of presidency. The diaries have been in the Reagan Presidential Library, and for 
the first time a book will be published giving “inside information” about the thoughts and feelings of the former 
president. In The Reagan Diaries, we see how simple the former president could make even the most complicated 
issue. The book includes comments on everything from dealing with his wife and children, to the press and leaders 
of other countries. 
      Watch for this new book out May 22, 2007! 
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The random drawing 
winners of the Culver’s 
coloring contest were: 
 

Tommy Strauss: Frisbee 
 

Aiden Lifschutz: Scoopie 
plush toy 

 
Thanks to all  

who participated! 
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              Despite the fact that comic books have been around with children for many years, comics have a 
huge following with adults. Comic book conventions (Comic Cons) have been around for a long time, and 
all of them have been geared toward adults. It seems a bit silly that someone did not do this before, but on 
April 28, the first Kids’ Comic Con was held at the Bronx Community College. This was a first of its kind 
event.  It was geared both for kids as well as for parents, teachers and 
librarians to use educationally. 
              To make all attendees feel welcome, all books and exhibits were 
geared for kids of all ages. Displays and books that were too gory or explicit 
were prohibited. Workshops were held for kids of all ages, including a 
workshop to make your own comic book! 
              Who knows, maybe this will spark other cities to put on similar 
events. 
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       Just about everyone has heard of MySpace.com. Many people see it as a site that is just corrupting our youth and leaving them 
open to the horror of “predators.” Others see the site as a place to catch up with and make new friends. To share stories and photos, 
and generally “connect” with the outside world. But how many people think of MySpace as a place to help save a business? 
       MySpace is used by many booksellers to boost attendance at author events, but one book store took it a step further. Chicago’s 
Women & Children First was in danger of shutting down, and that seems to have passed for the time being. They used their 
MySpace page to admit that press reports that they were suffering financial difficulties were true, and then began a blog.  
       The blog gave ideas as to how the readers could help their store. Not only was the response positive, but it was overwhelming. 
They then had the highest sales since Christmas and signed over thirty new members to their “club.” Nonprofit groups have con-
tacted them offering to host fundraisers and the internet sales have also escalated to the point that one employee has been assigned to 
just fill those orders. 
       It certainly pays to think outside of the box! 

       Imagine, having only one dream in life, to become a screenwriter in Hollywood. Imagine achieving that goal, quitting your day 
job to be a screenwriter each day… and hating it. That is just what happened to Lisa Lutz. She never had a desire to write a novel, 
but soon learned that screenwriting was not for her. She ended up with ten years of her life being dedicated to revising a film, that 

she did not like. It was a harsh realization that screenwriting would not necessarily be writing what she liked, but 
what the producers liked. 
     After the film Plan B was produced, she decided to write a novel. The first in a series, The Spellman Files was a 
novel that she was able to write with details drawn from her real life. The Spellman Files has been optioned by 
Paramount, but Lutz has no desire to play a major role in the production of this film. She is finishing the sequel to 
The Spellman Files, planning another novel and thinking about some other options.  
     She advises others, not to think that getting what you want just means to keep trying, but rather to keep your 
mind open and approach things from a new way if it is not working out for you. 
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Receiving the Booking Ahead each month right to your Inbox is easy! 
Just send us an email to demmer@wvls.lib.wi.us   
and put BOOKING AHEAD in the subject line,  

and we will get you on our monthly emailing list!  
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THREE LAKES 
PUBLIC LIBRARY 

FOUNDATION 
P.O. Box 760 

Three Lakes, Wisconsin  54562 
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